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20 October 2014 
 
Bank of England statement - RTGS 
 

The Bank of England has identified a technical issue related to some routine maintenance of the RTGS 

payment system and has paused settlement while we resolve it. We are working to address this issue as 

quickly as possible, and restart the RTGS payment system in a controlled manner. The most important 

payments are being made manually and we can reassure the public that all payments made today will be 

processed. 
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